Council of Chairs Meeting Minutes
Thursday, January 27, 2011
9:00 AM, 245 POT
1) The Dean discussed the University’s Tenured Faculty Incentivized Retirement Program.  Eligible faculty have until early April to decide if they would like to participate.


2) Associate Dean Ted Schatzki began a discussion on the role and rights of lecturers in the College.  

3) Associate Dean Anna Bosch discussed the bottlenecks of implementing general education reform.  She gathered additional information and a list of concerns from the Chairs and planned to follow up with the Associate Provost for Undergraduate Education Office.   

